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Pleases read carefully. Thank you! 

View online version

We would first like to offer our gratitude for your patience and understanding right now.

At this time, it is our hope to reopen our doors on June 1st. 

Your stylist will contact you ON OR AFTER May 25th. Please allow us to contact you. We
will notify you when the phone lines are open again. 

A behind the ears mask MUST be worn by all clients and staff at all times.
When you arrive, please wait in your car and we will notify you when we are ready for
you to enter. 
No drinks will be allowed and no magazines will be available. 

http://xt1sz.mjt.lu/nl2/xt1sz/57vmj.html?m=AUsAAADH_t0AAchU0MAAAAISexUAAAAAW6wAAD0wABKYkABev0FTT7cmn2dcT_C3Zu39QqzVpQASlYA&b=5b8a99f2&e=613a3471&x=alvJ6JNflb6gypfdc_Lde_FHieORVfLY0fwVQLpvOmE
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Please come with freshly washed hair. If you are only receiving a haircut you will not be
shampooed at the salon. 
We ask that you come alone to your appointment. 

We are adding an additional $10 charge to all services to offset the costs of operating
under current conditions. 

 

As always, this plan is subject to change based on current conditions and our ability to keep
you and ourselves safe. 

This e-mail has been sent to , click here to unsubscribe.

https://giphy.com/gifs/7WH2eHCxpFcI0/html5
http://xt1sz.mjt.lu/unsub2?hl=en&m=AUsAAADH_t0AAchU0MAAAAISexUAAAAAW6wAAD0wABKYkABev0FTT7cmn2dcT_C3Zu39QqzVpQASlYA&b=5b8a99f2&e=613a3471&x=alvJ6JNflb6gypfdc_Lde_FHieORVfLY0fwVQLpvOmE



